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State Route 445/446 Re-Opening 
Road closures will be lifted November 2, 2020 

 
Nixon – After careful consideration and evaluation of the current COVID 19 numbers in our communities, the 

Pyramid Lake Tribal Council has made the decision to open Pyramid Lake to all recreational use on November 

2, 2020.   Due to the continued threat of the virus, adherence to the new COVID 19 guidelines is required for 

all users and only limited amounts of daily permits will be sold at the Ranger Station in Sutcliffe, and online at 

https://plpt.nagfa.net/online/   We are hopeful that these measures will continue to keep our residents/tribal 

members safe from any exposure as well as support the continued health and wellness of our visitors. 

Additionally, the current road closures will be lifted on November 2, 2020 on State Route 445 and State Route 

446.   

The Tribe would like to extend our sincerest thank you to all of the residents, Tribal Members, and visitors to 

Pyramid Lake for your patience and understanding during the closure period, and welcome back our valued 

customers to beautiful Pyramid Lake, Nevada. 
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